
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



-----Original Message----- 
From: Kim Lewis <kim@coe-creek.com>  
Sent: September 23, 2024 12:49 PM 
To: List - Planning Commission <PlanningCommission@manhattanbeach.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] VEG comments - Johnathon Masi 
 
EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and know the 
content is safe.    
 
A reason applicable to CEQA to deny this business would be increased late night through early morning 
traffic on 18th Street. This is the only time that this street gets relief from traffic.  The City has already 
had to place new stop signs in the area for safety reasons.  I realize that Manhattan Beach depends on 
tax revenues from its businesses; but I would hope that this location could contain a business that has 
normal operating hours. The stretch of 18th Street between Magnolia Avenue and Sepulveda Boulevard 
already has enough traffic. 
 
 
 
For a non-CEQA reason, I Googled VEG. They have a C-  rating from the Better Business Bureau. From 
reading various review sites, it appears that their only concern seems to be making as much money as 
possible. This is probably why they want an office in Manhattan Beach. They use a lot of contract vets 
who have no real “skin in the game”.  Unfortunately, private equity groups are taking over the business 
of taking care of pets. VCA has already trashed Hermosa Animal Hospital.  It’s too bad our local vets 
don’t band together to offer 24 hour care.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



From: Todd Campbell <toddcpbl@verizon.net>  

Sent: September 25, 2024 12:40 PM 

To: List - Planning Commission <PlanningCommission@manhattanbeach.gov> 

Cc: Heather O'Connor <hedylynner@yahoo.com> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Supplemental Infortmation for Agenda Item 09/25/24-2 

 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and 

know the content is safe. 

Dear Chair Sistos and Members of the Planning Commission: 

 

Please see the attached supplemental letter re the Union Pacific application to replace the 

station's canopy. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Best, 

 

Todd Campbell 

 
 
 
 
 













https://ww2.arb.ca.gov/sites/default/files/2022-03/Draft%202022%20Gas%20Station%20IWG%20-%20Technical%20Guidance_ADA%20Compliant.pdf
https://schneiderjobs.com/blog/semi-truck-trailer-dimensions

